
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
THE BROOKLERE FAMILY 

Founding Members of St. Patrick’s 
 

“Serving the Community for 54 Years!” 

 
ADAMSVILLE      ALABASTER      SUMITON 
674-1400            664-1200          648-6059 

 

 
Your Ad Here 

Ladies Auxiliary 
of KOC council 10567 @ St. Patrick 
The Ladies Auxiliary gathers on the 

first Thursday of every month 
 (except July) at 6:30pm in the Saint 

Joseph Hall. 
Come join us as we meet for prayer, 
food, sharing our faith, and helping 

our church as we support our Knights, 
our parish, and our community. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at our 

next meeting! 
Contact Desi Nelson (205)913-4569  

for any questions.  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Come to a meeting to discover a new 
way to holiness. Meetings are: 2nd 

Sunday of the Month after the 10AM 
Mass and 4th Thursday of the Month 

at 6:30PM. 

Like that of its founder, Frédéric 
Ozanam, the vision of the Society of 
St. Vincent de Paul "is to embrace 
the world in a network of charity." 

      
 

 

 

 

Make a Difference 
Every day, Knights worldwide are 

making a difference – whether 
through community service, service 

to church, or prayer.  

Join the Knights 
   of Columbus 

Send email to: 
knights@saintpatrickcc.com 

 

 www.saintpatrickcc.com/knights 

WEHBY HEATING & COOLING 

Joey Wehby 
205-607-1626 or 205-527-5918 

Free Estimates 
Goodman & Amana Dealer 
Alabama Power Certified 

Email: wehbyheating&cooling.com 
7216 Mill Creek Place - Dora, AL 35062 

 

mailto:knights@saintpatrickcc.com


 

 

 

Two Cemetery Lots 
Bronze Markers 40” X 17” 

For Sale at 
Cestview Memorial Adamsville 

Save $1500 
jtmajerik@gmail.com 

Text: 205-470-1627 

  

  

 

Gus’s 
Hot Dogs 

Buy 3 Gus’s Get I Gus’s free 
14 Rex Lane Adamsville, AL 

205-674-8911 
Mon-Fri 10am – 4pm 

Call in orders welcome! 

   
 

DAILY MASS MINISTRY: Volunteers are needed to be Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers during Daily Mass. If you 

would like to serve please check in at the office 15 minutes before Mass begins.  

 

LOST AND FOUND: There are several articles in lost and found. Please call the Church Office for assistance. 

 

NEW CENSUS CARD PLEASE: If any of your information has changed, please take the time to fill out a new census 

card completely. Not sure? Fill one out anyway and don’t forget to mark your choices on the privacy line. That is, let us 

know if we may share your address and phone information with your fellow parishioners. This line is located on the Family 

Information portion under City / State / Zip                     
Oh come  

VISITS TO THE SICK If you are ill and in need of the Sacraments and would like a visit from Fr. Weis, he has asked that 

you (or an immediate family member if you are too ill) contact him through the church office or at 205-546-9309. The surest 

way of getting the message to Father is by speaking to him personally during office hours or calling the church office and 

leaving a message either on the answering machine or with a member of the office staff. 

 

CAN DRIVE CONTINUES: Your contribution of aluminum cans benefits our youth programs at the church. Please place 

your rinsed, uncrushed cans in tied bags, then place the bags in the receptacle in the corner of the upper parking lot . We 

appreciate everyone’s cooperation and ask you to continue to donate cans. 
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